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A	lower	price	would	b	gratefully	accepted	for	Solar	please.	Now	that	the	higher	
subsidy	for	those	of	us	who	put	solar	power	in	when	the	govt	was	urging	us	to	do	
so,	the	present	subsidy	is	pitiful.	Obviously	the	govt	was	able	to	manage	when	
giving	out	the	higher	subsidy,	so	what	is	the	problem	now.	Encourage	more	
people	to	use	solar	energy.	Give	a	higher	subsidy	please.	The	fossil	fuel	energy	is	
produced	in	very	old	dilapidated	power	plants	and	there's	no	money	to	build	
new	ones.	They	wouldn't	be	required	for	many	years,	as	alternate	energy	is	
becoming	more	popular	than	ever.	Those	of	us	with	solar	panels	because	of	your	
incentives	a	few	years	ago,	would	be	grateful	for	lower	prices,	and	we	are	also	
doing	our	share	to	try	and	meet	our	targets	in	reduced	carbon	emissions.	Thank	
you.	
	
Margaret	Foy		
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